
How information about you will be used

We, Sustainable Strathclyde, take your privacy seriously
and will only use your personal information to provide
you with information you have requested from us.

We would like to keep in touch with you about our events
and sustainability campaigns by sending you our
newsletter Email, which goes out every couple of months
or so. If you have signed up to our Social Walking Group
weekly reminder email, we will only email you with that
purpose.

We will never pass on your data to other parties and
promise to keep your details safe and secure.

You can change you mind at any time by Unsubscribing to
our newsletter from the link in the email, or by emailing
us at sustainability@strath.ac.uk.

Sign-up to our Communications
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